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June 16, 2008

Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700
Toronto, Ontario, M4P 1E4

Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary
Re:  EB-2008-0106 — July 1, 2008 QRAM Application
Dear Ms. Walli:

On June 6, 2008 Union filed its July 1, 2008 QRAM application. The application
included proposed rate schedules to be effective July 1.

The T1 rate schedule included in the QRAM application was revised from the rate
schedule approved in the April 1, 2008 QRAM proceeding (EB-2008-0033). In
accordance with the storage allocation decision (EB-2007-0725) Union removed the
sentence “Storage and withdrawal rights are for the exclusive purpose of meeting the
requirements of the specific locations included in each contract.” From the T1 rate
schedule. Union assumed the T1 rate schedule would be approved prior to approval of
the QRAM application.

On June 13, 2008 Board Staff requested Union to re-file the T1 rate schedule, including
the sentence noted above. The revised T1 rate schedule is attached and is intended to
replace the T1 rate schedule submitted in the original application.

Should you have any questions please contact me.
Yours truly,

[Original signed by]

Chris Ripley

Manager, Regulatory Applications
cripley@uniongas.com
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